
Dear Schenker-Team,   
  
There is another update available on our OCS / On-carriage congestion surcharge for CH haulages. 

 
Given the market conditions and competitor moves, we have decided to expire the On-Carriage Congestion Charge 
(OCS) for North America. 

 
The charge was $350 per box and was applicable to RAIL/COMBINED RAIL moves. The initial purpose of these 
charges was to recover a broad range of direct and indirect costs resulting from congestion/disruptions. 

 
We are still facing additional costs for inland business because the dwell times are greater than the Free time granted 
by terminal operators but we need to follow the pressure in being market competitive therefore we decided to suspend 
the charge by Jan 15, 2023. 
  

• OCS / On-carriage congestion surcharge for CH haulages will be expired for North America effective Jan 15, 
2023 

  
Best regards, 
 
Global Account Management 
  
Hapag-Lloyd AG 
Ballindamm 25 
20095 Hamburg 
Germany 

 


